
MEMORANDUM 

 

November 6, 2013 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Grants Update 

 

 

The following two tables list the final allocations for the federal grants, the adjustments for Mid-

Valley, the carryover amounts and the funds available for the remainder of FY14.  Most of the 

member districts are amending their original proposals now.  The final amendment should be 

submitted in early November.   


